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SOUTHEAST ALASKA DRIFT GILLNET FISHERY ANNOUNCEMENT-

CORRECTION 
 

Haines... The Alaska Department of Fish and Game today announced the following corrections to the coordinates of 

Vanderbilt Reef Light and Little Island Light in the Section 15-C description announced in the June 11, 2020 drift gillnet 

fishery advisory announcement. All other coordinates, times, and restrictions are correct and remain in effect.  

 

The corrected latitude and longitude of Vanderbilt Reef Light is 58°35.46′ N lat, 135°01.13′ W long. 

 

The corrected latitude and longitude of Little Island Light is 58°32.41′ N lat, 135°02.83′ W long.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Advisory announcement web site: http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=cfnews.main. 

 

Office Ketchikan Petersburg Wrangell Sitka Juneau Haines Yakutat 

ADF&G 225-5195 772-3801 874-3822 747-6688 465-4250 766-2830 784-3255 

AWT 225-5111 772-3983 874-3215 747-3254 465-4000 953-5009 784-3255 

 

http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=cfnews.main

